
AST Club Members: 

Meeting highlights for October 14th, 

There were 35 members in attendance at the meeting. 

New Business  

-Growmark presented to the club regarding possible internship positions for club 

members.   

 

-Congratulations to the Ag Olimpics team that represented the club during CALS 

week.  They placed 2nd overall out of 26 teams.  Great job getting the AST name 

out in the College of Ag. 

 

-Thank you for the members that filled the STEM Carnival at Marshalltown High 

School.  This is a great way to represent Iowa State University, and the College.   

 

-A few club members are needed for Junior visit day on November 6th.  You would 

talk to students to promote the club, and ABE department.  Talk to a club officer 

for more information 

 

-The fall trip will be on November 14th and 15th, traveling east to Illinois.  More 

information available at the next meeting. 

 

-We need volunteers that would be able to drive a van for the spring trip.  If you 

are 20 years old you are eligible to take the van safety training.  Below is the 

registration page.  http://www.transportation.iastate.edu/van-and-trailer-training  

 

-The date for Snow blower Service Days is November 8th.  As a club member it is 

your responsibility to attend the fundraiser.  Be sure to mark your calendars. 

 

-There are still spots available in the snow blower service days, and fall trip 

committees.  This is a great way for younger members to get involved in the club, 

and meet some of the older members.  It looks good on a resume, and gives you 

http://www.transportation.iastate.edu/van-and-trailer-training


something to talk about in an interview.  To volunteer, or get more information, 

talk to a club officer.  

 

-Be sure to “like” Agricultural Systems Technology Club on Facebook to stay in the 

loop with meetings, and events.  

*The next meeting will be Tuesday October 28th, in Elings 

room 0308 at 7p.m.  Pizza and pop will be provided as usual 

 

 

 

 

 


